Sypane Suza

Vivas h

Школьный этап, английский язык, 9 класс

Продолжительность олимпиады 50 минут(34 б)

I. Listening

200-

(4907) Вы услышите 6 высказываний. Установите соответствие между высказываниями каждого говорящего A—F и утверждениями, данными в списке 1—7. Используйте каждое утверждение, обозначенное соответствующей цифрой, только один раз. В задании есть одно лишнее утверждение. Вы услышите запись дважды.

- 1. Using the Internet is a good way of studying English.
- 2. The Internet has all kinds of interesting forums.
- 3. The Internet helps with shopping.
- 4. The Internet is very useful for doing the speaker's job.
- 5. The Internet helps to learn about different cultures.
- 6. The Internet can be dangerous for users.
- 7. The Internet gives quick access to the information you need.



| Говорящий | A | В | С | D | E | F |
|-------------|---|---|----|---|---|---|
| Утверждение | 3 | 5 | 74 | 6 | | 7 |

Reading

1) Read the text and answer the questions

In 1608 whose name was Thomas Coryate visited Italy. He liked the country and noted down every interesting thing he found. But there was one thing which he found more interesting than others. In his diary Thomas wrote," When the Italians eat meat, they use small forks. They do not eat with hands because, as they say, people do not always have clean hands.'Before leaving for England Thomas bought a few forks.

At home Thomas gave a dinner party to show the invention to his friends. When the servant brought the steak, he took out a fork and began to eat like they did in Italy. Everybody looked at him in surprise. When he told his friends what it was, they all wanted to take a good look at the same thing. All his friends said the Italians were very strange people because the fork was very inconvenient.

Thomas Coryate tried to prove the opposite. He said it was not nice to eat meat with one's fingers because they were not always clean.

Everybody got angry at that. Did Mr.Coryate think that people in England always had dirty hands? And weren't the ten fingers they had enough for then?

Thomas Coryate wanted to show that it was very easy to use the fork. But the first piece of meat he took with the fork fell to the floor. His friends began to laugh and he had to take the fork away.

Only fifty years later people in England begin to use forks.

1. Why did Thomas Coryate bring forks to England?

- A. He wanted to make his friends surprised.
- He believed it was not nice to eat meat with fingers.
- C. Forks were beautiful.
- D. He wanted to make business selling forks.
- 2. Why did everybody look at Thomas when he began to eat like the Italians?
- A. They believed it to be bad manners.
- B. Nobody ate meat with hands in England.
- C. Everybody thought it was an amazing invention.
- (D) Nobody had seen a fork before.
- 3. Coryate's friends ...
- A. Began to eat meat with forks at once.
- B. Became ashamed of eating meat with their hands.
- C. Did not like the forks.
- D.Didn't pay any attention to the forks.
- 4. Why did the first piece of meat fall to the floor when Thomas took it with the fork?
- A. The fork was very inconvenient to use.
- B. The fork was bad.
- C. Thomas was not used to eat with a fork
- D. The steak was too bad.
- 5. When did people in England begin to use forks?
- A. In 1658
- B. In 1568
- C. In 1856
- D. In 1685

| 1 | 2 | 3 | 4 | 5 |
|----|---|---|-------|---|
| b | | X | n _ c | A |
| 13 | | | 5 | |

2) Write the correct form of the word.

Прочитайте ниже приведённые предложения. Употребите слова, напечатанные заглавными буквами, в необходимой грамматической форме.

| 1. My friend Alice is a and honest person. | FRIEND |
|---|----------------|
| 2. Marco is an of a new club in the centre of a town. | OWN |
| 3. We have got threetomorrow. | EXAMINE |
| 4. It oftenin Scotland in winter. | RAIN |
| 5. He wants someabout London excursions. | INFORM |
| 6.Her boyfriend is very | ROMANCE |
| 7. The weather is and cloudy. | WIND |
| 8. The Globe theatre is an amazing | BUILD |
| 9. At the end of the marathon most people ran very | SLOW |
| 10. Ken looked before the test. | NERVE |

| 1 | 2 | 3 | 4 | 5 | 6 | 7 | 8 | 9 | 10 |
|----------|-----|-------------------|------|---------|----------|-------|----------|------|--------|
| tre | own | Examine. | vain | | 4.4 | windy | bulb | slow | Nerves |
| triendly | _ | examines exams | P | fion | +ie | + | building | | |
| 7 | | | | 3). WRI | ΓING (1: | 3) | | | |

Вы получили письмо от друга по переписке Тома, в котором он просит рассказать о вашем любимом времени года. Напишите ему письмо, используя образец.

| Dear (1) om , | |
|---|---------|
| Thank you (2) for riding readying your letter. | |
| Thank you (2) for riding readying your letter. In your letter (3) you said you like a sum winder Well, I want to tell you about my favourite season. I like (4) a sum men | 240 |
| Well, I want to tell you about my favourite season. I like (4) a sum mey | best of |
| all. The weather is (5) Sunny and hot. The trees are (6) areen | |
| There (7) in frees a lot of buge . The days are (8) Shine | . I |
| like (9) <u>Summer</u> very much. In (10) <u>Summer</u> ime you can | |
| take the rest. | |
| I must (11) be happy of you okaz | |
| Hope (12) you are and like this to letter | |
| Yours | |
| (13) <u>Liza</u> | |

